Message
Redacted

From: Jim Kolotouros @google.com]

Sent: 9/4/2014 9:55:41 PM

To: Joan Braddi - "““@google.com]

cC: David Thevenon Redacted@google.com]
Subject: Android Leads update - L team follow-up
hello Joan,

At the Android Leads meeting today, it was recommended by Patrick Brady and Nikhil that the following
language be removed from the MADA: "Unless Google otherwise approves in writing, Company will set
Google Search as the default search provider when requests are made to the system search intents, including
“assist”, “search™, “voice search”, and “Web search” intents".

Sundar was supportive and confirmed he would discuss with L-team next Monday. His other feedback was that
1) we should not pro-actively amend existing MADA's; adjusting language at renewal is fine, and 11) he'd like to

soften the MADA to make 1t more gentle. We also discussed that the OEM search revenue share deals 1s a good
place to re-insert this kind of language/commitment.

thanks.

Jim
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